Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO

2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818-2541 • 916/733-0258 • 916/733-0195

To: Pastor

Director/Coordinator of Religious Education

Bulletin Editor

From: Fr. Mémo Hernández

Director of Vocations

Date: March 19, 2021

Subject: Deus Vocat Virtual Retreat for Girls/Bulletin Ad Request

The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations is accepting registrations for the one day Deus Vocat Virtual Retreat for girls ages 13 to 17. The retreat is scheduled on *Saturday, May 1st from 10am to noon* and ends with a livestream Mass at 4:30 pm for the participating families. The registration deadline is April 15th.

We would appreciate your support in sharing this information with the families who have daughters in grades 8th to 12th grade in your religious education program. We are including a flyer with this information and will be mailing some flyers and poster to place in a visible location at your parish.

We would appreciate your support by including the following information in your bulletin:

Deus Vocat Retreat (God is Calling): The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations invites girls ages 13 to 17 to our one day Deus Vocat Virtual Retreat for girls ages 13 to 17. Date: *Saturday, May 1, 2021.* You may register at www.scd.org/DeusVocat. *Cost:* \$15 to cover the cost of supplies. **Deadline to register is April 15**th. If you have any questions, please contact our office at (916) 733-0258 or by email to msmith@scd.org.

Thank you for supporting the promotion of vocations!



GOD IS CALLING

GIRLS (AGES 13-17) DISCERNMENT RETREAT

Girls ages 13-17 will learn about Religious Orders, Consecrated Life, and Married Life. There will be time for prayer, fellowship, games, and more!

Saturday, May 1, 2021

- + 10am-Noon Retreat via Zoom
- + 4:30pm Livestream Family Mass

Cost: \$15

Register by April 15, 2021

Download forms and register: www.scd.org/deusvocat



If you have any questions, please contact the Diocese of Sacramento Office of Vocations at 916-733-0258 or email msmith@scd.org